
Announcement by the High Court (28/04/2012). 

 

  

As a valued e-toll customer, we wish to advise you that, as announced by the High Court on Saturday 

28th April 2012, the e-toll project is currently under review. The collection of toll on the Gauteng e-

road will therefore not be collected until the legal process has been concluded and we wish to 

assure you that no money will be deducted from your e-toll Account. 

 

We would like to encourage you to keep your e-toll Account open until the final decision has been 

reached in court. 

 

Should you need any further assistance or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact our Call 

Centre on 0800 SANRAL (726 725), Note: When completing your e-toll Account registration via the 

Call Centre, your banking details should only be entered via the touch pad on your telephone and 

should never be recited to an operator or visit one of our Customer Service Centres. 

Website detail: www.sanral.co.za 


